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Happenings 

 
“YOUR VOICE IN THE PARK”                         flehoanewsletter@gmail.com 

Message from the Desk of the Forest Lake Estates 
Home Owners’ Association (FLE HOA) President 

This issue will be short and sweet...I know this is hard for me. It is hard to believe the summer has 
already come and gone and fall is upon us. We all sure wish the weather would be fall-like, not yet, but 
soon. We had a very successful summer with many activities well attended by many full-time residents. 
We have quite a few new residents in the park and hopefully they will attend our winter activities so we 
all get to meet them. Just a quick update on several items of interest.  

 The cover for the trash bins located behind the club house are scheduled for this week and 
should be complete in a couple days. 

 They started putting the canopy over the outdoor fitness area and should be done this week. 
The delay was due to Pasco County permitting. it is a very nice addition to our recreation area. 

 Steve installed a new 3-way stop sign at Bream and Twilight. We already noticed residents going right through the 
signs without stopping, including autos and golf carts. Please be watchful for this and ALL stop signs. 

 The new rules and regulations will go into effect on October 15, 2018. I sent a letter to Steve and his Tampa Regional 
Office VP on September 17, 2018 about one key issue on alcohol use. I have not received response yet. Steve did tell 
me that his bosses are reviewing our response with their attorneys. Will keep you updated as we get additional 
information. 

 As most of you know, Janice Collins is our Membership Chair and she does an absolutely wonderful job with this. Our 
2019 Membership Campaign will start on October 29th...and every Monday until mid-January at the clubhouse from 
10:00AM to 12:00 Noon. The Membership Form will be available on the 29th and we will have a copy of it in the 
November newsletter.  In addition, Janice volunteered this summer for many other activities and did an amazing job. 
Please tell her thanks next time you see her. 

 We had so many residents, old and new, come forward this summer to keep our activities going. They were all a huge 
success. Thanks to all who helped out. We need many more volunteers  for our fall activities that start the end of 
October. Please see Carolyn Keithley or Mike Reid if you are interested in helping out. 

 We had our final summer activity in late September...a Monday Sandwich Night with over 125 residents attending. 
We added brats, chicken sandwiches, and  thin fries  which were well received by most. We will continue to offer 
these in addition to our regular burgers, steak, and hot dogs.  

 Please mark your calendars for October 27th. We will be having homemade meat loaf and all the fixings. Also, we 
have added Bill D Williams to our list of bands. Bill is a Veteran and a wonderful singer. Please come out and enjoy 
our first dinner dance. Tickets will be on sale Monday the 15th and Tuesday the 16th from 10am—noon and the 
following Monday and Tuesday as well.  

 For all you Bingo players, we will start on October 9, 2018. Karen Brown is running our kitchen this year. 

 We will have our first full General Membership Meeting on October 11th at 10AM in the Club House. Hope to see 
many of you there. And yes, we will have coffee and donuts! 

Your HOA Board is looking forward to having all our residents back for the fall and winter. We have lots going on and hope 
you see the wonderful job all have been doing keeping the park beautiful over the summer. Memorial Park has never looked 
better. We will have a Veterans Day Ceremony in the Park on November 12th.   

Safe travels to all and see you real soon! 
 

Thanks 

Jim Dill, FLE HOA President 

             October 2018 



 


